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Recognition Ceremonies for Maritime Social Partners - WE
in Overseas Employment

In recognition of the invaluable contributions of our maritime social partners in
the promotion of overseas employment and protection of seafarers’ welfare, the
Department of Labor and Employment shall hold a Maritime Social Partners
Appreciation Ceremony in a fitting event on 22 June 2016 at 3:00 p.m. at the Manila Hotel.

The Appreciation Ceremony shall give out citations to various international and
local shipping associations, manning associations and seafarers’ unions.

The conferment of individual awards to outstanding employers under the 3td
International Maritime Employers Awards (IMEA), which was initially scheduled this
May, shall be held at a later date to provide sufficient time to complete the process of
evaluation of the nominated employers.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.
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